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Comments: Protections must be strengthened for the Nellie Juan-College Fiord Wilderness Study Area in Alaska.

It is an ecological and scenic treasure.  I beleive the following changes should be made to the current proposed

plan:

1. The "wilderness character" not just the "existing character" must be protected

2. Strong protections to lands within the WSA that the federal government purchased after the oil spill must be

restored.

3. Address ongoing illegal use of chainsaws.

4. Implement a modified Alternative D recommendation that includes Lake Nellie Juan and lands within the WSA

that were purchased for restoration following the oil spill.

 


